2004 crown victoria

Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the Crown Victoria. Overview
Overview Most Popular. LX 4dr Sedan 4. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive type Rear
wheel drive Transmission 4-speed automatic. Fuel tank capacity 19 gal. Engine Engine Torque
lb-ft rpm Base engine size 4. Power Feature Power Feature 1 one-touch power windows yes
Power mirrors yes Heated mirrors yes power door locks yes. Instrumentation Instrumentation
compass yes clock yes. Front hip room Rear hip Room Rear leg room Rear shoulder room
Dimensions Dimensions Front track Maximum cargo capacity Length in. Maximum towing
capacity lbs. Curb weight lbs. Cargo capacity, all seats in place Height EPA interior volume cu.
Wheel base Width Rear track Sponsored cars related to the Crown Victoria. Suspension
Suspension multi-link rear suspension yes front independent suspension yes short and long
arm front suspension yes. Warranty Warranty Basic 3 yr. Drivetrain 3 yr. Rust 5 yr. Roadside 3
yr. Inventory See Crown Victoria Inventory. Sign Up. See Crown Victoria Inventory. However this
year of car has a common problem of headlight failure due to the lighting control module. If you
are going to buy one of these cars make sure the headlights work! Also about a week after
buying this car with k miles on it the shocks that hold the hood open failed and now it slowly
shuts the hood down so u have to hold it up with your hands. Also when pulling the lever to
open the hood it doesn't open the hood all the way and u have to pry it open with something
just to unlock the latch. Make sure you inspect it good b4 buying. I cannot say enough about the
Crown Victoria. I bought my two years ago with k on the clock. Since then, the only
non-maintenance items I've had to replace was driveshaft u-joints, and a cooling fan. Today, the
car sits at , miles. This thing can take a serious beating and not even care! It's super
comfortable. The ultimate highway car! Crazy amounts of torque! Most passing maneuvers
don't even require a down shift. Parts are really really cheap and easy to find. Largest trunk in
the universe! What's not to like? Well the gas mileage is meh, but you should expect that
coming into it. This car is great value for the money, especially used; that's if you find the
perfect one. Now, this being a police version, it does ride a lot firmer than the standard car, but
since the seats are so comfortable, it almost doesn't matter. Being a police spec car also means
that it gets all the powertrain improvements over even the LX Sport. I was even lucky enough to
get one with matching seats. The wheels on the car do rust quite easily; my car has miles and
there is quite a bit of rust on each rim. The power delivery is very broad in this car, but I found
that it loses power when getting close to the redline. It corners pretty flat, but it's easy to upset,
especially in the rain. I bought this Ford a year ago and it now has 65, miles on it. Everything
works is the best running and most comfortable car I have owned. I get 30 mpg on the highway
and 20 running around town. Love sitting at stop lights and young kids in little sports cars
wanna run them. They get a quick surprise when all they see are my tail lights. I love my big
Ford with the huge bench seat and the trunk you can put a small compact in. I love the crown
victoria, it is my favorite car in the world, i would pick it over any other car even super cars.
Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the Crown Victoria. View Photos.
List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars
1 star. Simply said, the best car I've ever owned! Items per page:. Write a review See all Crown
Victorias for sale. Sponsored cars related to the Crown Victoria. Sign Up. Make Model Year.
Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing Details. Best of all
the price you see is the price you pay. No haggling. No back and forth. No pressure. And this
price is so good it is guaranteed. Subject to certain terms and conditions. See store for details.
Some restrictions apply. Looking for a clean, well-cared for Ford Crown Victoria? This is it. This
Ford Crown Victoria has such low mileage it has been parked more than driven. Just what
you've been looking for. With quality in mind, this vehicle is the perfect addition to take home.
There is no reason why you shouldn't buy this Ford Crown Victoria Standard. It is incomparable
for the price and quality. Disinfectant methods or claims should not be deemed to state or imply
these products can eliminate or prevent transmission of any virus, illness or disease. Carfax
Certified! Great vehicle. Will get you where you need to be! New rubber all around! This beauty
was locally-owned and loved! Immaculate condition, inside and out. Rest assured with this
purchase. It has been given the seal of approval by our Service Department. We have financing
options available for everyone! From perfect credit at the lowest possible interest rate, to
second chance, no credit check, and buy here-pay here financing! Call or text At Bob Maxey,
our goal is to exceed your expectations at all times. The moment your walk into our showroom,
we intend to help you find a car you'll love. But, our relationship doesn't end there. Once you
drive off the lot, you want to make sure that you get as much good use of out of it as possible.
That's where our Award winning Service Center comes in. Basically, you'll know your vehicle is
in good hands, from beginning to end. Our goal is to make sure your next purchase will result in
a high quality trade in later on down the road. Recent Arrival! Come see this Ford Crown
Victoria Standard. It has an Automatic transmission and a Gas V8 4. Call our sales team today at

to schedule a time to come take a test drive at Roland Rich Ford in Delavan, IL! We look forward
to working with you! Warranties are available on all vehicles. Lee's Auto Center offers quality
used cars trucks and sport utilities for the lowest prices possible. Lee's Auto Centers staff has
over 50 years of combined automobile experience we offer our customers the absolute best
customer service possible. Stop by today to see why Lee's Auto Center is the perfect place to
purchase your next vehicle! Call our sales team today at with any questions or to schedule your
test drive! This Ford Crown Victoria LX is proudly offered by Castrucci Chevrolet Low, low
mileage coupled with an exacting maintenance program make this vehicle a rare find. The
quintessential Ford -- This Ford Crown Victoria LX speaks volumes about its owner, about
uncompromising individuality, a passion for driving and standards far above the ordinary. The
look is unmistakably Ford, the smooth contours and cutting-edge technology of this Ford
Crown Victoria LX will definitely turn heads. Value priced below the market average! We value
your time and we appreciate the opportunity to assist you in this process. When purchasing a
pre-owned vehicle from Rockwall Ford, you can be assured that every vehicle has gone thru a
rigorous safety and mechanical inspection. Our factory trained and certified technicians
understand the importance of providing our customers the best pre-owned vehicles on the
planet. Buying Certified? This Ford Crown Victoria fleet-only has such low mileage it has been
parked more than driven. There are many vehicles on the market but if you are looking for a
vehicle that will perform as good as it looks then this Ford Crown Victoria fleet-only LX is the
one! Driven by many, but adored by more, the Ford Crown Victoria fleet-only LX is a perfect
addition to any home. Making you the best deal is the easy part, keeping our commitment to you
is the most important part. Please call one of my Certified sales reps today and schedule your
appointment to see this car. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter
your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery
available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price and Payment Loan Price. Engine and Drivetrain
Transmission Automatic 8. Drivetrain Rear Wheel Drive Cylinders 8 cylinders 9. Fuel Economy.
Vehicle Listing Details Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents.
New Listing. Price Drop. Not provided. Showing 1 - 13 out of 13 listings. Overall Consumer
Rating. Fun to drive, Police Interceptor. However this year of car has a common problem of
headlight failure due to the lighting control module. If you are going to buy one of these cars
make sure the headlights work! Also about a week after buying this car with k miles on it the
shocks that hold the hood open failed and now it slowly shuts the hood down so u have to hold
it up with your hands. Also when pulling the lever to open the hood it doesn't open the hood all
the way and u have to pry it open with something just to unlock the latch. Make sure you
inspect it good b4 buying. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. A majority of all used US imports
have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to
Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years, CARFAX has been collecting data on US
vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped millions of used car shoppers reduce their
risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly hidden problems. For more than 30 years,
CARFAX has been helping millions of used car shoppers make better purchase decisions and
avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition, CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the
world to build trust with their customers and sell their American cars with confidence. With
more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built up its database with the help of its partners and
sources, including government offices, law enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car
dealerships, insurance companies and many more. In addition to publicly available information,
CARFAX has collected information from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the
service, the price was absolutely worth. Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in
10 minutes I ha
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d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can

find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

